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News and Notes from the Heart of the Ministry

Mark your calendar
for the upcoming Festival!

Saturday, May 25, noon — 8pm at the former Highland Park Christian
Church, 7839 St. Andrews Church Road (Louisville, KY 40216). This free
family-friendly event will bring together the faith community of Southwest
Louisville and feature uplifting live music, shared testimonies, food trucks,
and activities for the kids.

Special thanks to Shirley’s Way for their support of this event.
Sponsorships are available ($250-$5000). If you are interested in exhibiting,

booth space is free to churches, $50 for nonprofits, and $100 for businesses.
For more information, contact Lonnie Harris at (502) 379-1455.



https://exodusfamilyministries.com/
https://exodusfamilyministries.com/apply/
https://exodusfamilyministries.com/
https://www.shirleysway.org/
tel:502-379-1455
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/general-ministry-volunteer-orientation-tickets-881485405577?aff=ebdsoporgprofile
https://www.guidestar.org/profile/shared/050bc633-18db-4558-82cb-63dd8dd7a6e8
https://www.bbb.org/charity-reviews/louisville/exodus-family-ministries-in-louisville-ky-159155811
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=alliancedigitalmarketing&nav=c79a5493-ec0c-4b78-a5b3-24386e296cee
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INFLATABLES - FOOD TRUCKS - WORSHIP - FAMILY FUN

OLD HIGHLAND PARK CHRISTIAN CHURCH
7838 ST. ANDREWS CHURCH ROAD

MAY 25TH
12PM - 8PM

LOUISVILLE, KY 40214

Interested in volunteering? We would love to have you for the
upcoming training session! Make sure to get registered for the
event below!!

We are currently looking for volunteers to assist with food box
deliveries (great project to do with a friend or spouse), help in our
clothes closet, assist with the homeless resource center, or to visit
people.

VOLUNTEER

ORIENTATION
AND
OPEN HOUSE

FRIDAY, MAY 17 - 5:30 - 7PM

Our organization is looking for
dedicated individuals like YOU to
join us in our mission to make a Ex
positive impact in our Southend
Louisville community.

Register today!




Register Today!

EXODUS FAMILY

Volunteer}
Spotlight

Lonnie Harris
]

Lonnie Harris (pictured on the left) came to Exodus Family
Ministries via his brother, Vinnie, posthumously. Vinnie had been
living in a camp that Exodus visited regularly while doing outreach.
Lonnie and his dad were visiting the camp to see where Vinnie
had stayed and met Shane Schlatter, Exodus' executive director,
who was ministering to some of the unsheltered residents. As
they spoke, Shane invited Lonnie to come to the Thanksgiving
meal where Vinnie was going to be baptized.

Lonnie was thankful to learn that his brother had established a
relationship with Christ before he passed. When he came to the
dinner and saw how the volunteers were filled with "overwhelming
love in a nonjudgemental way," he knew he wanted to be a part of
it.

Lonnie has been a regular volunteer with Exodus for the past 18
months in all of our program areas. He recently had it on his heart
to bring together as many of the churches in the area so that
congregants could meet one another and those who may be
looking for a church home might find one. He, therefore, organized
the Southend Unity Festival that will be on May 25th. He said

the free event will feature at least 15 churches, live music,
testimonials, messages of faith, food trucks, and children's
activities. Exodus appreciates all that Lonnie does for the ministry
and that he included us in his plans for the Festival. Be sure to
stop by the event to let Lonnie know that he's done a great job!



https://www.eventbrite.com/o/shane-schlatter-49089033593

Mark your calendars for the upcoming Yard Sale at
the Food Pantry!

As the temps start to rise, the camps will need a lot of water to keep the
people hydrated and out of hospitals. Please consider donating cases
of water to our ministry.

Hats Off to Julie Halbert

Exodus wants to thank Julie Halbert, CPA
for her service as board treasurer for the




past four years. Julie will be rolling off the
board at the end of this month. She was
instrumental in the reorganization of the
ministry from its predecessor, Southwest
Family Ministries, and has been a
wonderful advocate for our organization.
We can't thank her enough for her
tireless efforts to get us on sound
financial footing so that we can serve the
southend where she was raised.
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i We were h

proud to be in
partnership as
they gave away
485 dresses for
 Prom this year!! )

SPONSORED BY
FOUNDER SANDY LATHERY 502-387-6848
COSPONSOR EXODUS FAMILY MINISTRIES
JACKIE PARKS 502-552-3802
KIM CRAIN 502-5511715
COSPONSOR KOSAIR SHRINERS JOY THOMAS




Thasthy Yo

FOR SUPPORTING

LG&E for donating $1,000 to the Food
Pantry

Dare to Care for donating $3,000 to buy a
commercial refrigerator

Wood and Marie Hannah Foundation for
donating $5,000 to the Resource Center
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